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           01 July 2021  
 

Dear Abattoir Owner, Industry Stakeholder and Government Official 
 

 
 
From 1 July 2021, the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA) is coming into full effect. 
The act is designed to protect how companies and organisations use, store and process your 
data.  
 
The Red Meat Abattoir Association commits to protect the information we collect from you and that 
it will only be used for the purpose intended.  
 
The information will be used for; 

• Marketing of relevant goods and services to the abattoir industry  

• Research that may impact the industry  

• Legislation from government for implementation or comment  

• Training in the industry  

• Relevant communication impacting on the Red Meat industry  
 
As we prepare for the POPI Act we would like to give you an opportunity to unsubscribe should 
you no longer wish to receive e-mails from us. If you would like to unsubscribe please send an 
email to info@rmaa.co.za to process your request. 
 
If you are happy with receiving our communication then no action is required. 
 
Thank you for your continued and loyal support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
DR GERHARD NEETHLING 
GENERAL MANAGER: 
RED MEAT ABATTOIR ASSOCIATION 

mailto:info@rmaa.co.za
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